
 

 

 

 

Taku/Campbell Community Council 

Resolution Number XX 

 

WHEREAS, flooding due to inadequate road drainage is a severe problem on Branch Drive 

between 74
th 

and 76
th

 Avenue; 

 

WHEREAS, currently there is no storm drain system in the roadway; 

 

WHEREAS, the original slope of the road has degraded preventing proper drainage; 

 

WHEREAS, improper drainage leaves Branche covered in standing water for weeks at a time; 

 

WHEREAS, the lack of proper drainage causes water to be trapped which leads to the 

deterioration of the road surface and base creating sink holes, broken curbs, and rough road 

surface; 

 

WHEREAS, every year heaving and road deterioration causes extensive damage to public and 

private property; 

 

WHEREAS, property values are decreasing due to poor drainage, flooding and road conditions;  

 

WHEREAS, this project is a priority for the Municipality of Anchorage’s Street Maintenance 

Division; and 

 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, the Taku/Campbell Community Council supports funding 

for the Branche Drive Reconstruction – 74
th

 to 76
th

 Avenues Drainage and Road Repair as one of 

our highest priority state capital requests. 

 

 

 

 

 


